
MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 3, 2009 BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Chairman David Canada, Selectmen Bruno Federico and Tim 
Copeland, and Town Administrator Paul Deschaine. 
 
 
The meeting was opened at 5:00PM.  The purpose of the meeting was to review any 
correspondence, to continue discussions regarding preparation of the 2009 Budget and 
any other business to be brought before the Board.  Discussions continued in detailed, 
line-by-line analysis of the proposed budget with the Board adding or subtracting where 
appropriate. 
 
At approximately 10:45PM, Mr. Federico moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Copeland 
seconded the motion which passed unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,                                                        Reviewed By, 
 
 
Norma Corrow                                                                       Paul Deschaine 
Recording Secretary                                                              Town Administrator   
 
 


